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April 6, 2009

I have discovered what appears to be another leak at 11339 Larimoer.  This is across from 11334 
Larimore.  Water is flowing out of the culvert that runs under these two driveways but nothing appears 
to be flowing into it (see Photos)

Mr Bush,  You said that Steve thought there was a leak across the street from 11334 Larimore when he 
visited the area several weeks ago or a month ago.   

Here is a question I asked in an email I sent you on March 19, 2009

“ Yesterday before it rained I walked in front of 11334 Larimore and saw water in the drain under the 
drive way and the yard was damp and felt soft and left foot prints in the dirt as I walked.  Steve 
believed there was a leak across the street I believe.  Have you heard anything about MAWC looking 
for leaks there?”

Can you please let me know if the water mains and service lines near 11334 and in front of  11339 
Larimore have been tested with the ultrasonic leak test equipment?

Thank You 

Rob Lee






